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We have completed our planning for the next phase. All our arms of 

operation, namely the CEP, Public Sector Hearings and the Provincial 

operations (including the CPM mode of operation) have completed their 

planning for the next phase. 

There is a joint Media-Community Liaison workshop that will take place on 

the 27th July 1995 to map out final plans and preparations for the next 
phase. 

The CEP is running a series of workshops in the provinces to advance the 

work of the CA. 

The only hiccup we have experienced so far in relation to the provincial co- 

ordinators running the workshops in the provinces is that already four of the 

co-ordinators have been involved in car accidents while on duty for the CA. 

Reports on these accidents have been forwarded to the Directorate. 

An investigation will be carried out and the first step of our investigation is 
the Eastern Cape. Fran and Tom are setting off for East London and Port 

Elizabeth as a first leg of the Community Liaison investigation. 

Edward and Wayne are on leave and will return next Wednesday (26th July). 

 



9. 

Justice Durie and Julia Hausermann’s airfares were funded by the 
Commonwealth. Their accommodation, catering and transport in Cape Town 
will be covered by the CA. 

All staff that will be assisting will be briefed at 10hO0 am on 28 July 1995. 

Research has been conducted around the issue of the government garage 
cars, we met Mr Freitag the Director of Government Garage in the Eastern 
Cape. 

We also had launched our investigation around this issue with Mrs Venitia 
Mostert of parliament and as well as Mrs Eakland - head of Government 
Garage in Cape Town (Head Office of the GG). 

Today (27 July) we are holding a joint Community Liaison / Media 
Department workshop to work out a joint programme for the Second Phase 
of the Public Participation Programme. 

We congratulate the members of the Directorate for their invaluable 
contribution and support they rendered to make our workshop a success.


